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November 2022

The club has a new domain www.bmwmcc.au

BMW Motorcycle Club
Canberra

Dear {Contact_First Name},

Please join me in welcoming our newest members Terry Langton (R1250GS) and
Pat McNamara (RnineT) and be the first to say hello when you meet them on their
and your next ride.

| met Pat in Tumut last weekend on Ride Coordinator Karen's scenic ride to the
Tumut Brewery and lunch via Gundagai whilst Jim Kalma and | rode across the
Brindabella's to meet them. Then Terry in Cooma the mid-point of Secretary Cam's
GS dirt adventure whilst my R100RS got a run down the Monaro.

There are only 8 days to the BMWMCC 2022 Awards & Christmas Lunch (Club
Event) with registrations closing soon. This an alternate serve menu with ALL
notified dietary requirements catered for. This event is open to members and
partners, so why not come along and join in the fun whilst celebrating the Club year
and award recipients. Whats more you can leave the bike at home.

Thank you to those that have already registered and paid, and if not then please
settle your account.

There is still time to register and pay (ASAP) as there is no provision for 'walk-ins' on
the day.

Treasurer Bob will be enjoying the outback hospitality of the Square Kilometre Array
and his ground breaking ceremony in Western Australia. Look for him on the news
that night.


https://www.bmwmcc.au/event-4881638

Ride coordinator Karen
lead the TS group on a
loop ride from Gundagai to
Tumut.

Who will be our Club
Person of the Year for
2022? After no
nominations in 2021 there
are a number of nominees
for the 2022 'Upside Down
Award'.

What's On has a range of rides that reflects the Committee's riding interests. If you
are not seeing an event or have a suggestion then email the one of the committee
and let us know. Members & guests are encouraged to register to events, even day
rides, as this allows the ride leader to better plan by knowing who to expect and in-
turn letting venues know how many to expect. If you cannot make the whole ride or
want to meet the group along the way? No problem, the event includes the contact
details of the person coordinating the ride.

For those looking for an overnight ride then check out the Overnight Club Ride to
Orbost via the Bonang Hwy (TS) or Barry Way (GS) (Club Event) and moving into
2023 and longer ride then Cam's T1 School Excursion to the Flinders Ranges & flat
lands (Club Event). Multi-day rides by the very nature require a greater level of pre-
planning and more registrants make it even more so.

Ride coordinator Karen is looking for suggestions to take advantage of the long
weekends in early 2023 and I'll be exploring some mid-week overnight rides for
those freed of the Monday-Friday tedium.

The Club has a Facebook group and the Committee appreciate social media is not
to everyone's liking but it does provide YOU the opportunity to post a short notice
ride. Alternatively with a few days notice email Karen, Cam or me the details and
we'll post it to What's On. Facebook does not replace the Club What's On event
calendar. Remember to share that hi-resolution picture in landscape and your
chance for it to be posted to the Club's page header.


https://www.bmwmcc.au/page-1419638
https://www.bmwmcc.au/event-4916133
https://www.bmwmcc.au/event-4889738

Enjoy your ride
Garry Smee

President & Chair BMWCA
President@bmwmcc.au
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